
   
           

 
 

 
 

   
 

       
 

   
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

   
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

     
   

     
   

     
   

     
   

     
   

 
 
 
 

  
 

           

 
 
 
 

     
    

      
 

     
    

      
 

     
    

      
 

     
    

      
 

     
    

      
 

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  
 

  
 

     

 
           

 

Kindergarten Distance Learning 

⭐ MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

8:30-
9:00 

Social Emotional Learning Social Emotional Learning Social Emotional Learning Social Emotional Learning Social Emotional Learning 

Class 
9:00-
10:00 

Instructional Block 
ELD 

Instructional Block 
ELD 

Instructional Block 
ELD 

Instructional Block 
ELD 

Instructional Block 
ELD 

Recess 
10:00-
10:30 

Get a snack, use the 
bathroom, run around 

Get a snack, use the 
bathroom, run around 

Get a snack, use the 
bathroom, run around 

Get a snack, use the 
bathroom, run around 

Get a snack, use the 
bathroom, run around 

Class 
10:30-

11:30am 

Instructional Block Instructional Block Instructional Block Instructional Block Instructional Block 

lunch 
11:30-
12:15 

Eat a nutritious lunch, use 
the bathroom play with 
legos, read a book, draw a 
picture 

Eat a nutritious lunch, use 
the bathroom play with 
legos, read a book, draw a 
picture 

Eat a nutritious lunch, use 
the bathroom play with 
legos, read a book, draw a 
picture 

Eat a nutritious lunch, use 
the bathroom play with 
legos, read a book, draw a 
picture 

Eat a nutritious lunch, use 
the bathroom play with 
legos, read a book, draw a 
picture 

Class 
12:15-
1:15 

Asynchronous Learning Asynchronous Learning Asynchronous Learning Asynchronous Learning Asynchronous Learning 


